cory.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

4th July, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to point out that I do not appear
to have yet received a reply to the enquiry contained
in my letter of the 8th ultimo respecting the carrying
out of the 2nd Speclsl Survey No. 1 of the steamer
"ALADDIN", and shall be obliged if you will kindly let
me know what arrangemnents sre proposed to be made for
this inspection to be attended to.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Commlttee.

Messrs. The Anglo American 011 Co., Ltd.,
36 Queen Anne's Gate,
E. C- 3.

Lloyd's Register
FQbRdation



